
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Cap and Trade is a drastic bill that I foresee will have devastating effects to our beautiful State of 
Oregon. This bill will drive up utility prices and gas prices right off. The carve outs aren’t enough for 
everyone and would still devastate tons of businesses.  
 
It’s hard to trust that you are going to offer a tax rebate next year when we the people are lied to 
everyday. Cap and Trade could bankrupt people within months.  
 
Timber Unity has worked so many hours and came up with a 4-point plan to address carbon issues 
WITHOUT A TAX! Pass that one now and save our livelihoods.  
 
County commissioners from all over Oregon are standing up and saying NO to Cap and Trade. I implore 
our legislators to as well.  
 
These drastic changes with the regulations that Cap and Trade want to impose will be crippling to our 
transportation, manufacturing, and natural resources industries. Not to mention the trickle down effect 
it will have on every other industry and business in our State.  
 
I am a fifth generation native Oregonian. My family pioneered into the Willamette Valley with a dream. 
They farmed the land that they so greatly loved. My Dad has worked in the logging industry and knows 
firsthand that they also love this beautiful State. Our loggers and farmers are the BEST STEWARDS OF 
OUR LAND! Stop wasting our hard earned money on your green energy ideologies.  
 
Let this go to WE THE PEOPLE to vote on! We need to save our livelihoods and backbone industries of 
our State! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Egbert 
Greenpeak Industries and Automation, Owner 
 


